From: Ebony Jones [mailto:ebjones@chipublib.org] 
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 9:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Saenz, Andrea
Subject: RE: Official City Travel Disclosure February 2018 - Andrea Saenz

Good morning Steve, Happy Monday!

This is disclosure of official City business travel for Andrea Saenz, who represented Chicago Public Library at the Knight Library Summit and Media Forum in Miami, FL beginning at 4pm on Sunday, February 18th and concluded at 2pm on Wed, February 21st.

At those meetings, Andrea worked with national library leaders to refine CPL's strategies to support innovation and participated in sessions focused on communication strategies, storytelling, measurement and impact, and patron experience. The Library Summit was combined with a Media Forum, a premier assembly of national funders and media leaders gathered to explore ways to strengthen local news, community and democracy. The objective was for everyone to leave the Forum with awareness of cutting-edge issues and major trends in community news and information and foster new partnerships to help execute future projects. 

Flight, lodging, meals and ground transportation was covered by the Knight Foundation. 

Best, Ebony
Ebony Jones | Assistant to First Deputy Commissioner 

Chicago Public Library
